
For immediate release before or by March 14th, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 
National Union of Eritrean Women 

35thAnniversary Event 

Oakland, California,March 14, 2015:The National Union of Eritrean Women (NUEW), 

North-West American Branch on behalf of Western USA Eritrean Communities wishes to 

publicly announce the 35
th
 Anniversary of National Union of Eritrean Women. This event is the 

biggest event held by NUEW in the West Coast.  

The 35th anniversary of NUEW special event will be held in Oakland, California on March 

14, 2015. The event is in a celebration of the formation of the Eritrean women’s movement. We 

are proud of NUEW’s achievements around the world and particularly in the USA.During the 

event, there will be a “Taste of Eritrea” Luncheon served between 12:00pm and 1:30pm. Also, 

our symposium will follow between 1:30 pm to 5:00 pm. All activities will take place at 955 

W. Grand Avenue Oakland, CA 94607. 

Everyone who appreciates the achievements of Women equality and breakthroughs in all 

aspects of daily life are welcome to the event. 
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